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Good-bye 

The staff would like to say good-bye, and wish all 
the children leaving our care at the end of the term 
to start their school life all the best. It has been a 
joy and a pleasure working with the children and of 
course parents also. Good Luck to all . 

Safety 
Parents are still forgetting to close the main nursery 
gate after they enter/exit. Please be more aware, 
after all it is for the safety of your children. Make 
sure the gate is closed. Thank you 

Requests 

Could parents please ensure that their children have 
the appropriate clothing for our very unpredictable 
British weather. Also can you make sure your child 
has a spare set of clothing which can stay at nursery 
in case of accidents. 
Toddler Room would like parents to bring some 
photos of special people in their child's life so they 
can make a display. 

We are always in need of empty boxes of various 
sizes, plastic tubs, cartons etc, infact anything the 

children can make junk models out of. 

Freddie the Teddy 

There wi l l be a calendar placed in the hall beside 
the children's coat pegs for you to book Freddie 
out. Maybe to take on a small holiday or just for 
your child to spend some special time with him. 

Thank Y o u 

A big thank you goes to the Staff and residents of 
Brockwell Court for inviting us to their Creepy 
Crawly Day 

The children had a fantastic time talking about dif­
ferent creatures and really enjoyed handling exotic 
creatures such as Tarantulas, Snakes and Dragon 
Lizards and B u l l Frogs. 

Government Time 

Government time ends Friday 19th July and 
resumes Monday 2nd September. If you require 
holiday care we wi l l be open as usual all through 
the holidays. 
A s from September we wi l l be able to provide 
places for two year olds funded by government. If 
you are interested please see a member of staff. 

Development Files 
If you wish to take your child's file home to show 
your family and friends then please do not hesitate 
to ask your child's key worker. 
Also comments from parents would be most appre­
ciated, both in your child's file and general com­
ments about the nursery. We value your opinion. 

Open Day 
We are planning to hold an open day in September. 
We wi l l confirm the date nearer the time. This 
could be a good opportunity for your friends to 
look around the nursery i f they are requiring child-
care in the near future. 
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